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Emergency Alert
December 22,

2018

Operations During a
Lapse in
Appropriations

At this time, scheduled passport and visa services in
the United States and at our U.S. Embassies and
Consulates overseas will continue during the lapse in
appropriations as the situation permits.  We will not
update this website until full operations resume, with
the exception of urgent safety and security information. 
The National Visa Center, National Passport Information
Center, and Kentucky Consular Center will still accept
telephone calls and inquiries from the public.  Please
note we will be closed for scheduled federal holidays on
December 24 and 25 and will reopen on December 26.
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